
FOREWORD

After many regrettable delays the second number of the 
Victoria University College Law Review is now issued. Vve 
apologise to our readers and subscribers for these delays.
It is our hope that henceforth the Review may appear with 
some degree of regularity.

The publication of articles written by staff members 
has been deferred, as we wish to place on record in this 
issue of the Review the tributes paid to our former Dean and 
colleague, Professor R.O. McGechan. A memorial prize bear­
ing his name is to be awarded annually for the best student 
contribution to this Review. This will fittingly commemor­
ate his name and work, for it was on his initiative that 
this Review was founded.

I. D. CAMPBELL
July 1, 1955. Dean of the Faculty of Law.
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